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OFFICIAL 

Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton Road 

Intersection Upgrade  
Gladstone Street Service Works   
 
The Australian and South Australian Governments have jointly funded (50:50) $35 million to upgrade 
the Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton Road intersection. Once complete, the upgrade will improve 
travel times and road safety, increase intersection capacity and enhance network reliability. 
 
As part of this project, the existing overhead SA Power Networks (SAPN) infrastructure (stobie poles and overhead 
connections) near the project area will be removed and connected to a new underground network. Works to install the new 
underground network along Fullarton Road will be undertaken across Campbell Road in the coming weeks.  

What to expect  
Works will involve service locating, trench excavation and installation of new SAPN infrastructure. The works will occur 
on the northern side of Gladstone Street, adjacent Fullarton Road and have currently been scheduled to take place from 
Tuesday, 14 June 2022, through to Tuesday, 5 July 2022, weather permitting. These works will take place from Monday 
to Saturday, between the hours of 7am and 5pm.  
 
To safely facilitate these works, traffic on Gladstone Street will be temporarily reduced to one lane through the work 
zone and there will be no exit from Gladstone Street onto Fullarton Road. Vehicles will need to exit via Glen 
Osmond Road. Entry to Gladstone Street from Fullarton Road will continue to be available. Please follow local 
detour signage and traffic controller instructions. 

 
Some noise disturbances can be expected at times while these works are completed, however, the work will be managed 
to minimise disturbance to nearby residents as much as practically possible. Access for properties will also be maintained 
and every effort will be made to minimise impacts to surrounding properties and road users, as much as practically possible. 
 
Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there may be some 
restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to alternative access and/or 
detours.  
 
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport appreciates your patience and cooperation whilst these important works 
are undertaken. 
 

Further information 

For more information, or to register for project updates please contact the project team via the details below: 

• visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/glenosmond 

• email DIT.GlenOsmondFullarton@sa.gov.au 

• telephone 1800 271 168 
 
Kind regards 

Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton Road Intersection Upgrade Project Team 
 
June 2022 
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